SAMPLE DOCUMENT # 10 (revised)
Memo to faculty informing of new RPT season, invitation to request formal review
To:
All Department Faculty

From:   Chris Jones, Chair

Re:
RPT Review process for the Coming Year

Date:
April, 2011
First, any individuals who wish to be given a formal review for purposes of promotion should please contact me within the next two weeks so that the formal process may be started as soon as possible.

Second, the following individuals are scheduled for mandatory formal reviews for retention, promotion, or tenure:  list names. [Briefly describe the department’s procedures and the help needed from various members of the department, such as service on subcommittees preparing preliminary reports or suggestions for external reviewers.]  
According to our departmental guidelines and UPol 6-303, Sec. A.3.a., [describe which faculty are eligible to participate and/or vote]. The formal RPT review meeting[s] will be held on October _____. Absentee votes must be received prior to the meeting. Absent members may submit a written opinion to be read at the meeting. Their votes will be counted the same as other votes. Please see me if you have any questions concerning your participation or voting status. 

I remind all faculty that the Policy and Procedures Manual notes that written comments from all faculty (as well as staff) are specifically invited, whether or not you are qualified to vote. Please send them to me at your earliest convenience and not later than a month before the formal RPT review meeting. No anonymous letters may be included, and the faculty member whom the letter is about has the right to see these letters.

Thank you.

